
Advice Column 

problems about weather  
 

 Read the problems below and discuss possible solutions.  
 

     

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

     
  

Dear Anita,  
 

     My husband and I moved to Canada in 
September and now it is January.  We 
are from Brazil, and this is our first time to 
live in a cold country.  Our two young kids 
love playing outside.  Yesterday they had 
fun making a snowman for the first time.  
However, I am worried about the cold 
temperature.  When is it too cold for 
children to play outside?  Should kids 
play outside when it’s five or ten degrees 
below zero (Celsius), or when it’s fifteen 
or twenty or thirty degrees below zero? 
 

Jackie 
 
Dear Anita, 
 

     Next month my wife and kids and I are 
going to move to Abu Dhabi in the United 
Arab Emirates.  I have a new job there, 
and we are all very excited about moving.  
But we are from cool, cloudy England and 
this is our first time to live in a hot, sunny 
country.  In summer the temperature can 
get as high as 45 degrees Celsius, and 
sometimes there are sandstorms.  What 
advice can you give us about living in a 
hot climate? 
 

William 

  
Dear Anita, 
 

     Yesterday our teacher told us about 
global warming and how the climate is 
changing.  She told us that there will be 
more storms and floods and droughts in 
the future.  Anita, I’m just ten years old, 
but is there anything I can do to help stop 
global warming? 
 

Minnie 
 

 
 
 
 
 

     
 

 Compare your solutions with different classmates.  Do you agree or disagree with 
their ideas?   
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